CENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY.

LYNN, MASS.  Aung.11'98.

Ralph W.Pope, Secretary,
26 Cortlendt St., New York, N.Y.

Dear Sir:i=

In reply to your request of August 9, transmitted from
the Board of Examiners, I would say that from my knowledge of Mr.
William Stanley I would hqgrtily recommend his transfer to full
membenship. I suppose thé) inquiry is largely a matter-of form
as everybody must know Mr. Stanley's experience is amply suffi-
cient to constitute him a desirable member.

Yours very truly,

Ell Morrone



GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY QY o e RO

PRINCIPAL OFFICE
SCHENECTADY, N. Y.

August 12, 1898,
Mr, R. W. Pope,
26 Corglandt St.,

New York .

Dear Siri=

Received your letter of August 9th regarding
Mr. W. Stanley.

While 1 have not met r, Stanle, rsceently, 1 have
met him very frequently before, agnd had considerable discussions
with him on gltern$ing current and other electriecal problems, which
have satisfied‘ﬁe that Mr., Stanley is more familiagr with, and has
a eclearer intuition into alternating eurrent phenomeng than any
electricgl engimeer 1 know of. So that 1 am confident that, if
anybody, Mr. Stanley ought to be g full member of the American

Institute of Electrical Engineers,

Yours very truly,

OPS/ETH
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